
STATUS OF PETITIONS PRESENTED TO COUNCIL 

Petition details Date of 
presentation to 

Council 

Status Comment 

 

1 

 

A 66 signature petition has been received from 
residents of the City of Joondalup requesting 
that Council notes that the verges of 
Springvale Park, Warwick are being used as 
an overflow car park for the Warwick Train 
Station, from Monday to Friday, and that 
parked cars often create a safety hazard by 
obscuring the views around corners, as well as 
damaging the verges. The petitioners also 
request that Council move the local residents 
parking restrictions to the east side of the 
Parkway Place, Warwick, thereby precluding 
parking on the verges of Springvale Park, 
Warwick. 

 

RCS00632 

21 September 
2010 

Completed  
Update – as at November 2010 
 
It is anticipated that a report will be presented to Council 
at its meeting to be held on 15 February 2011. 
 
 
Update – as at February 2011 
 
A report to Council on the proposed consultation is being 
prepared. 
 
 
Update – as at May 2011 
 
Currently out for Public Consultation.  It is anticipated 
that a report will be presented to Council in July 2011. 
 
 
Update as at August 2011 
 
This Item was presented to Council on 28 June 2011 – 
CJ112-06/11 refers. 
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STATUS OF PETITIONS PRESENTED TO COUNCIL 

Petition details Date of 
presentation to 

Council 

Status Comment 

 

2 

 

 

A 77 signature petition has been received from 
Electors of the City of Joondalup  requesting 
Council reinstate at Seacrest Park, Sorrento, 
one (or two) soccer goals and netting, as per 
the previous unit that was removed prior to the 
redevelopment of Seacrest Park, without 
consultation with residents. The said soccer 
goal(s) need not be located in the same 
location as previous, but at any number of 
available and suitable sites that will not 
impinge on the use of any football or cricket 
ovals used for organising sporting events and 
competitions. 

 

RCE00235 

16 November 2010 Outstanding Update – as at November 2010 
 
It is anticipated that a report will be presented to Council 
at its meeting to be held on 15 February 2011. 
 
 
Update – as at February 2011 
 
After discussions with the Mayor and Ward Councillors, it 
was decided that one soccer goal be reinstalled at 
Seacrest Park for a trial period ending 30 September 
2011. 
 
 
Update – as at May 2011 
 
One soccer goal has been installed on a trial basis and 
further comment will be provided once the trial period has 
concluded. 
 
 
Update as at August 2011 
 
The trial period does not finish until the end of September 
2011, at which time a further update will be provided. 
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3 

 

 

A 102 signature petition requesting the City 
enhance and upgrade play equipment at Byrne 
Park, Padbury. 

 

RIS01558 

15 February 2011 Outstanding Update – as at February 2011 
It is anticipated that a report will be presented to Council 
on 17 May 2011. 

 
Update – as at May 2011 
Byrne Park is a dry park. The requests from the residents 
will require irrigation. 

 

It is anticipated that a report will be presented to Council 
on 19 July 2011, considering the impact on other dry 
parks in the City and water restrictions. 

 

Update as at August 2011 
It is anticipated that a report will be presented to Council 
on 20 September 2011. 
 
 
 



STATUS OF PETITIONS PRESENTED TO COUNCIL 

Petition details Date of 
presentation to 

Council 

Status Comment 

 

4 

 

 

A 84-signature petition relating to the impact of 
increased traffic flow within the vicinity of the 
Craigie Senior High School site. 

 

RIS01823 

28 June 2011 Outstanding Update as at August 2011 
It is anticipated that a report will be presented to Council 
in December 2011. 
 

A 274-signature petition requesting the 
retention of sheoak trees in Flinders Park until 
substitute trees provide shade, or alternatively 
provide artificial shade.  

 

RIS01822 

28 June 2011 Outstanding Update as at August 2011 
It is anticipated that a report will be presented to Council 
on 20 September 2011. 

A 25-signature petition in relation to vehicular 
movement within Hepburn Heights and the 
request to prepare a Business case to divest 
12 Blackwattle Parade, Padbury to provide 
funds to address residents’ concerns. 

 

RIS01824 

28 June 2011 Outstanding Update as at August 2011 
It is anticipated that a report will be presented to Council 
in November 2011. 



STATUS OF PETITIONS PRESENTED TO COUNCIL 

Petition details Date of 
presentation to 

Council 

Status Comment 

 

5 

 

 

A 25-signature petition in relation to vehicular 
movement within Hepburn Heights and a 
request for a pedestrian overpass over 
Hepburn Avenue, requesting preparation of a 
Business case to divest 12 Blackwattle 
Parade, Padbury to provide funds to address 
residents’ concerns. 

 

RIS01825 

28 June 2011 Outstanding Update as at August 2011 
It is anticipated that a report will be presented to Council 
in November 2011. The report will also consider 
vehicular movement within Hepburn Heights (Action 
Request No RIS01824 refers). 

An 8 signature petition requesting Council not 
to sell Lot 745 (103) Caridean Street, 
Heathridge and to develop the site to benefit 
the residents of Heathridge. 
 
RPC01157 
 

19 July 2011 Completed Update as at August 2011 
This Item was presented to Council on 16 August 2011 – 
CJ138-08/11 refers. 

 

A 98 signature petition requesting Council not 
to sell Lot 613 Pacific Way, Beldon and to 
develop the site to benefit the residents of 
Beldon. 
 
RPC01158 
 

19 July 2011 Completed Update as at August 2011 
This item was presented to Council on 16 August 2011 – 
CJ136-08/11 refers.   

 

 



STATUS OF PETITIONS PRESENTED TO COUNCIL 

Petition details Date of 
presentation to 

Council 

Status Comment 

 

6 

 

A 66 signature petition requesting that Council 
addresses the speeding and hooning cars on 
Meridian Drive, Mullaloo. 

RIS01904 

16 August 2011 Outstanding Update as at August 2011 
 
It is anticipated that a report will be presented to Council 
in October 2011. 
 

 

 

 


